
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 8, 1995 

 

To:  Barry Harrelson 

 

From:  Noelle C. Gray 

 

Subject: Receipt for the transfer of documents 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the receipt for the transfer of CIA “Oswald Box 1, Folders 1- 4" received by 

Barry Harrelson on 9/6/95 and released by ARRB staff member Bob Skwirot. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


